Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: four-day working week trial
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

· Whether or not the council has been in contact with Liz Watts, a PhD student from the University of West of England and chief executive of SCDC, regarding a four-day working week trial
Answer:
No

· If so, please provide the following details: who contacted whom first, why contact was made, what was the outcome of the discussion?. In particular: did Liz Watts ask the council if they would be willing to run a four-day working week trial, or did the council offer to run a four-day working week trial? If the former, what was the council’s response to the request?

N/A
· If possible, please provide copies of all emails between the council and Ms Watts

N/A
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
